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August 27, 2020 

 

 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E., Room 1A 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Re: WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. 

Docket No. CP20-52-000 
Docket No. CP20-52-001 
North Bakken Expansion Project 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. (WBI Energy), hereby informs the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission (Commission), in the above-referenced dockets, of WBI Energy’s intent to submit 
the following supplemental information on or before September 11, 2020 to assist Commission 
staff in the preparation of the environmental assessment for the North Bakken Expansion Project, 
as amended.   

• Revised impact tables, figures, and applicable text for Resource Reports 1 through 10 
based on route adjustments that have been made since the February 14, 2020 Application 

• Revised Project Plans including: 
o Spill Prevention, Control, and Countermeasure Plan 
o Noxious Weed Management Plan 
o Plan for Unanticipated Discovery of Historic Properties or Human Remains 

during Construction 
o Plan for Unanticipated Discovery of Paleontological Resources during 

Construction             
o Horizontal Directional Drill/Guided Bore Drilling Fluid Monitoring and 

Operations Plan 
• Revised Biological Assessment and Biological Evaluation that address agency comments 

and incorporate route adjustments that have been made since the February 14, 2020 
Application 

• Revised Dakota skipper survey report and U.S. Forest Service sensitive plant species 
memo 

• Revised Wetland/Waterbody Survey Report 
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• Revised Cultural Resources Survey Report (Class III Inventory Report) for studies 
completed in 2020 

• Geomorphological Assessment Report 
• A plot plan of the WBI Energy facilities at the interconnect with Northern Border 

Pipeline Company 

WBI Energy will also contact any new landowners impacted by the supplemental information 
and include communication documentation in the September 11, 2020 filing. 

Pursuant to 18 CFR § 385.2010 of the Commission’s regulations, copies of this submittal are 
being served to each person whose name appears on the official service list for this proceeding.   

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this submittal, please call the undersigned 
at (701) 530-1563.   

        Sincerely, 
 
        /s/ Lori Myerchin 
 
        Lori Myerchin 

Director, Regulatory Affairs and  
Transportation Services  

 
 
cc:  Dawn Ramsey, FERC Environmental Project Manager (via email) 

Shannon Crosley, FERC Environmental Deputy Project Manager (via email) 
Official Service List (via email) 

 
 
  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that I have this day served the foregoing document upon each person 
designated on the official service list compiled by the Secretary in this proceeding. 
 
 Dated this 27th day of August 2020. 
 
 
 
 
     By   /s/ Lori Myerchin             
     Lori Myerchin 

Director, Regulatory Affairs &  
Transportation Services 
WBI Energy Transmission, Inc. 
1250 West Century Avenue 
Bismarck, ND 58503 
Telephone:  (701) 530-1563 
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